
 

 

 

Outstanding Fees 
If you have outstanding competition or membership fees, please send your cheque 
or money order to PO BOX 2069 Brimbank Central Deer Park 3023. You will be 
asked to leave the courts if you are not fully paid up. Please support our club so 
that we can continue to provide you with better facilities. 
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HEALTHY & FIT 
TENNIS 

In its 3rd year Healthy 
& Fit tennis is back 
again in February 

2012. Our fitness team 
are planning to 
challenge our 

members even harder 
than ever with a new 

exciting fitness 
initiative. Keep an eye 

on the website and 
noticeboards and 

prepare yourself for a 
new challenge. 

Members will be given 
first priority to join in 

some fitness fun!! 

Welcome New 
Members 2012 

Welcome to new members to our 
club. We trust that you will enjoy 
being part of or community club. 
 
All members, please remember 
during this busy season to 
ensure that all courts are shared 
and that people using the courts 
are actual members. Please ask 
people using the courts if they 
are members. Please collect 
court fees of $20/ court/hour 
and hand to a committee 
member. Visitors are required 
to pay court fees. 
 
When courts are full, no singles 
play; you must offer to play 
doubles or leave the court. Play 
is limited to no more than 30 
minutes. 
 

Junior players are to 
be supervised by 
parents, as we do not 
provide child minding 
services. Children left 
at courts alone will be 
sent home. 

All parents & junior players 
registered to play team tennis 
are required at the club on 
Saturday 28th January 2012 
at 8.30am for team practice & 
to collect fixtures for the new 
season. The first round will 
start on Saturday  4th of 
February. Please check 
www.nsjta.asn.au for more 
information. 

All senior players registered 
to play team tennis are 
required at the club on 
Tuesday 31st January 2012 at 
7pm for team practice & to 
collect fixtures for the new 
season. The first round will 
start on Wednesday 8th 
February (mixed),Thursday 
9th February (men’s). Please 
check www.nsnta.org for 
more information. 

HOUSE KEEPING 
* please ensure 
that if you are 
playing on the 
entoucas courts 
3&4 that they are 
watered before you 
start playing & 
every ½ hour or 1 
set (whichever 
comes first). The 
courts should also 
be bagged after 
each set. This will 
keep the courts in a 
playable state. 

Junior Competition 
Team Tennis NSJTA 

Senior Competition 
Team Tennis NSNTA 

Hot Shots Tennis Academy 2012 
For all your professional tennis coaching 
needs, please contact Gim Kurti at 
www.hsta.com.au  to register for term 1. 
 

Enjoy Your Tennis Enjoy Your Tennis Enjoy Your Tennis Enjoy Your Tennis 


